

The Hon. Gladys Berejiklian MP Member for Willoughby

NSW Premier



13 October 2017

NORTH DNEY COUNCIL RECEIVED DMS 2 6 OCT 2017

SCANNED DMS

Our Ref 17/2-2856

Mr Adrian Panuccio Acting General Manager North Sydney Council PO Box 12 NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2059

Dear Mr Panuccio,

Thank you for your correspondence of 11 October 2017 regarding the proposed tree removal along Military Road and in St Leonards Park associated with the B-Line Project.

Following receipt of your correspondence, I have made representations on your behalf to the Hon Andrew Constance MP, Minister for Transport, asking for his consideration of the matters you raised about it.

I will write to you again when I have received a reply from the Minister.

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to my attention.

Yours faithfully,

Gladys Berejiklian MP **Member for Willoughby NSW Premier**

Working for Willoughby

Phone: (02) 9439 4199 Fax: (02) 9439 9299 Mail: PO Box 311, Willoughby NSW 2068

Electorate Office: 280 Willoughby Road, Naremburn NSW 2065

Email: willoughby@parliament.nsw.gov.au Web: www.gladys.com.au Document Set ID: 7228908

Version: 1, Version Date: 01/11/2017